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Department of Public
Works & Engineering

June 21, 2021

Dear Resident:

SUBJECT: Replacement of County Structure €222 (Pleasant Valley Steel Arch)

The County of Renfrew will be undertaking the replacement of County Structure C222 (Pleasant
Valley Steel Arch) on Pleasant Valley Road, approximately 0.6km north of County Road 49
(Lapasse Road). The construction project is anticipated to commence the week of June 28, 2021

and is anticipated to last two (2) to three (3) weeks.

This section of Pleasant Valley Road will be closed to all traffic in order to facilitate the
replacement of the culvert structure. A x9km detour will be implemented, utilizing County
Road 49 (Lapasse Road), County Road 31 (Lookout Road), and Desjardin Road. We acknowledge
that this will likely cause some disruptions to your daily routine.

The work will be completed by the County of Renfrew’s Day Labour forces. Mr. Daryl Cybulski is
the Construction Supervisor and will be the main point of contact for any on-site activities.

In case an emergency arises, please feel free to contact:
Daryl Cybulski, Construction Supervisor, County of Renfrew — 613-312-9623
Taylor Hanrath, Manager of Infrastructure, County of Renfrew — 613-281-5090

In case of an emergency during non-working hours, you may contact County of Renfrew staff by
calling toll free 1-866-353-6374.

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience the construction may cause you and many
thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Yours truly,

Taylor Hanrath

Acting Manager of Infrastructure
thanrath@countyofrenfrew.on.ca

cc: Township of Whitewater Region



